ENVIRONMENTAL BOARD RECOMMENDATION 20130821 006C
Date: August 21, 2013

Subject: The applicant is requesting to remove a heritage tree with a stem greater than 30
inches as allowed under Land Development Code 25-8-643.

Motioned By:  James Schissler, P. E. Seconded By: Mary Ann Neely
Recommendation:

Whereas the location of the Pecan Tree prevents a reasonable use of the lot for a single family
lot.

Therefore, the Environmental Board recommends approval of the request to remove a heritage
tree with a stem greater than 30” as allowed under Land Development Code 25-8-624(A)(2).

Vote: 4-3-0-0

For: Maxwell, Schissler, Neely and Deegan
Against: Gary, Perales and Walker

Abstain: None

Absent: None

Attested by:
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